


 

 

Phin’tastic Accomplishments  

  



 

 

In April, College of Law Dean Nick Allard,  Esq. submitted 
a book review, requested by the ABA Journal, of Dr. Patricia 
Salkin’s, “May It Please the Campus: Lawyers Leading 
Higher Education." The book draws from a study and analysis 
of lawyers in academic leadership positions from colonial 
times 

   



 

 

College of Law Dean Nick Allard,  Esq. was recently 
featured in the Winter edition of The American Oxonian, with 
a piece entitled "Lessons Along the Long and Winding 
Rhodes," which draws from four decades and almost 1000 
pages of Allard's published writings in the TAO journal 
following the lives of his own cohort of Rhodes Scholars 
classmates. 
 
Dr. Bradley McKibben, Associate Professor of Clinical 
Mental Health Counseling, has had his latest manuscript 
accepted for publication and is available now online: Borders, 
L. D., Dianna, J. A., &  McKibben, W. B., Clinical Supervisor 
Training: A Ten-Year Scoping Review Across Counseling, 
Psychology, and Social Work. The Clinical Supervisor. 
 
Professor Ron Edelen, Assistant Professor of Visual Design, 
was awarded a Bronze Addy for his work on the Burj Khalifa 
in Dubai by the 2023 AAF Addy Awards in San Francisco.  
Professor Edelen’s work was recognized in the category of 
Gorilla Marketing.  His award-winning immersive motion 
graphic narrative tells the story of Snowflake's global reach 
in data sciences while making use of the world's largest LED 
screen on the world's tallest building. Professor Edelen 
worked with global advertising firm Skona to help design and 
animate a series of immersive water simulations for cloud 
database company MariaDB. He also produced and edited a 
multi-channel auditory experience including ocean waves 
and underwater soundscapes. Among other activations, the 
work was displayed on large format displays throughout the 
Los Angeles International Airport (LAX).  
 
Dr. Michael Justiss, Associate Professor of Occupational 
Therapy, has been inducted into the Roster of Fellows for the 
American Occupational Therapy Association at the National 
AOTA conference this past April.  
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